April 25, 1969

Fair 0il Company
P. O. Box 689
Tyler, Texas

Re: Shut-in wells
Gentlamen:

We note from recent production reports that the subject wells
have not been producing. Thereforc, unless notified otherwise
by Form C-127, the wells involved will receive no allowable
‘beginning June, 1969. '

Loco Hills (G.Sa) ,
State A #3-J, 36-17-29 +
» #S_H' "

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. Li. Stamets
RLSs jw



